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On March 2, 2021, the voters of South Page Community School District will have an opportunity to vote on a new Revenue Purpose Statement to direct the District’s spending of the School Infrastructures Sales, Services, and Use Tax revenues or the “Statewide Penny”.   This vote does not impact your sales taxes or increase property taxes.
The State of Iowa collects the Statewide Penny and distributes it to all school districts in the State.  In 2019, the Legislature extended the collection of the Statewide Penny from December 31, 2029 to January 1, 2051.  As part of that extension, the Legislature requires all school districts receiving the Statewide Penny revenues to state how they will use the Statewide Penny revenues through January 1, 2051 and ask the voters to approve those uses.  The Legislature limits the purposes for which Statewide Penny revenues may be used.  The authorized purposes are construction, reconstruction, demolition, repair, purchase of equipment, technology, buses, school safety equipment, and other infrastructure purposes and property tax relief.  The statement of how the Statewide Penny will be used is called a Revenue Purpose Statement.  The voters are being asked to approve the District’s Revenue Purpose Statement at the election held on March 2, 2021

